
Recordings of regular Sunday services can be ordered by signing the sheet  
at the church library. CD’s….$4.00 each   DVD’s….$5.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721   Fax: 613-732-7496 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, June 19, 2016 

Pastoral Staff 

Senior Pastor 
Rev. Terry Burns 

Assistant Pastor, Children’s Ministries 
Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastor, Adult Ministries 
Pastor Carol Ann Hurtubise 

Senior Youth Pastor 
Mark Moss 

Junior High Coordinator 
Brandon Van Grootheest 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz 

 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Check us out on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  
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SUMMER SCHEDULE AT PPT 

SUNDAYS 
Pre-Service Prayer at 10:00 am 
Morning Service at 10:30 am 

WEDNESDAYS 
Ladies Bible Study “New Creations Realities” will break for the summer 
Last meeting for the season: June 29 at 10:00 am 

Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer WILL CONTINUE through the summer with the exception  
of July 06 & 13 during Family Camp at OVPC 

THURSDAYS 
Intercessory Prayer Meetings will break for the summer 
Last meeting of the season: June 30 at 10:00 am; fall start-up September 15 

Family Camp at OVPC - July 03 to 15 

Sunday Services: 10:30 am & 6:30 pm 
Weekday Services: 10:30 am & 7:00 pm 
Wee Campers, Children’s & Youth Ministry available 

Visit www.ovpc.ca for more information 



TODAY’S SERVICES 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (prayer chapel) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Message: Pastor Terry Burns “Not Even a Hint” 

Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  
MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Jun 26 - Pastor Terry & Heather Burns’ last day with us 
There will be a farewell gathering at the café in the foyer from 9:30-10:20 am 
Refreshments will be provided. Everyone welcome! 
Jun 26 - V.I.P. 50+ Strawberry Social (5:30 pm)  
Soup, salad bar & strawberry shortcake...$5 per person 
Sign up at the Welcome Centre 
Jun 30 - Last Intercessory Prayer Meeting for the season (starts again Sept. 15) 

Jul 01 - Canada Day (church office closed) 
Jul 03 - Guest Speaker at PPT: Rev. David Blakely (10:30 am) 
Jul 03 - 1st Day of Family Camp at OVPC (www.ovpc.ca) 
Evening service at 6:30 pm 

Jul 06 - Ladies’ Camp Day at OVPC (see bulletin insert) 
Guest Speaker: Wendy-Lynn Couper...child care provided...Lunch $10 per person 

Jul 07 - Hymn Sing at Pinewood (7:00 pm) 
Jul 10 - Missions Sunday at OVPC (evening service at 6:30 pm) 

Jul 10 - Guest Speaker at PPT - Rev. Chuck Price (10:30 am) 
Jul 17 - Guest Speaker at PPT - Rev. Harry Nunn (10:30 am) 

Jul 17 - JR High Camp begins at OVPC (registration starts at 3:00 pm) 
Jul 24 - Kids Camp begins at OVPC (registration starts at 3:00 pm) 

THIS WEEK  

TUES 6:00 PM - Board Meeting 

WED 10:00 AM - Ladies’ Bible Study “New Creation Realities” (foyer) 

 6:30 PM - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (foyer & prayer chapel) 

THUR 10:00 AM - Intercessory Prayer (prayer chapel) 

It’s A Girl ! 
Congratulations to Scott & Anna Welten on the birth of their new 
daughter, Leah Faith Welten, born June 16, 2016 and weighing 6 lb. 
7 oz, and a new sister for Rachel. 

NEXT WEEK’S WORKERS: SUN. JUN. 26 
Bus: Howie Jessup 
Sound: Mark McKenna & Jacob Gilbert 
PPoint: Chance Turcotte 
Camera: Bretton Liedtke 
Greeters: Sheila Brooks & Nicole Cooney  
Ushers: Mat LeBlanc, Paul Marquardt, 
Danny Kargus, Murray Draves, Perry 
Marquardt, Jason Hurtubise 

PRAYER REQUESTS  Rose Lloyd 
Fern Maves 
Cheryl Payne 
Freda Shields 
Cecile Sullivan 
Raymond Tunney 
Ben Hoffman 
Reid McCrae 

Ralph Bergsma 
Shirley Bigras 
Andalene Brennan  
Yvonne Chassie 
Sheldon Davis 
Howard Griese 
Terry Hoffman 

PAOC Missionaries Kevin & Julia & family 

Life Group Leaders…Past & Present 
If you haven’t done so already, PLEASE return all Life Group DVDs and 
Leaders’ Guides to the office ASAP so we can re-use them! Thank you!  

Handi-Bus Drivers Needed 
We are now finalizing our 
list of drivers for the PPT 
Handi-bus.  

For those who previously indicated an 
interest in being a driver, please call or 
email the church office to confirm that 
you still wish to be on the list. 

For anyone else who is interested please 
call or email the church office as soon as 
possible.  

Requirements: 
• must have a current valid Ontario 
drivers license (no special license 
needed) 

• must be 25 years of age or older and 
have a minimum of 5 years driving 
experience 

• must be fully up-to-date in the Plan 
to Protect Training 

• must have an up-to-date criminal 
record check & ministry application 
form on file at PPT 

Sunday, June 19, 2016 
Happy Father’s Day to all our fathers and grandfathers! 

 NEXT SUNDAY JUNE 26th   

 Farewell Gathering for  

Pastor Terry and Heather Burns 

9:30 to 10:20 AM 

Gathering Grounds Café in the foyer 

Refreshments provided 

Coffee, tea, juice, muffins, fruit 

Everyone Welcome! 

V.I.P. 50+ Strawberry Social 
Sunday June 26th 

5:30 PM at PPT 
~ Soup ~ Salad Bar ~  

~ Strawberry Shortcake ~ 

Special Music: The Intermittents  

$5.00 per person at the door 

Sign up at the Welcome Centre! 

Note: We regret that we are unable to 
provide transportation for this event. 
Please make your own arrangements.  

Baby Dedication 
This morning Jason & Janelle Curtis will dedicate their daughter, 
Madelyn Elizabeth Mae Curtis, to the Lord .  

UPDATE - MISSION: PAKISTAN FESTIVAL  

We Have Surpassed Our Goal of $35,000! 

Total Amount Raised: $35,110 

 Thank you for 
your generous 

support! 

Today We Welcome Missionaries Jeremy & Tanya Lott 

Jeremy & Tanya Lott are missionaries with Wycliffe Bible 
Translators of Canada supporting bible translation in Papua 
New Guinea. They and their family of four boys are home on 
furlough until August.  

Daughter of Ralph & (the late) Christine Bergsma, Tanya grew 
up here at PPT with her two brothers, Matt and Ben.  

While home they are visiting partner churches and sharing what God is doing in 
Papua New Guinea. Please visit the table in the foyer this morning for more 
information about their missionary work. 

See over for PPT Summer Schedule � 


